Governor's Report

Visit 23.10.2014 - arrival time 9.30am

 

 

Reading was the focus of this visit.

 

On arrival to Mrs O'Brien's class 6 the class were having a lesson on Fair Trade. (Banana Farming). 

I sat with pupils in class 6 reading their chosen books. The pupils explained they were reading these books at home too. The book goes between home and school for parents to write in their reading log. I had the chance to sit in with 3 pupils when they had their one to one reading time with the teaching assistant.  I got to see the three students doing their probe sheets and to see them being tested and timed for their speed of reading and how many they got right.

I also observed Bug Club reading being used by three pupils. They went online to read. I was shown the choice of books and the reading levels of books to choose from.  I got to see the enjoyment they got from this programme and to hear them explain about what they had read.

The whole of class 6 had created posters for the Fair trade subject they had been working on. They showed them to me and then they put them up around school. They sold products at the morning break which they had made, including, chocolate brownies and banana muffins. It was brilliant to see them all working as a team and building their independence skills as they were running the stall and promoting their sales. 

I got to see the whole school outside at morning play. The pupils had a wide variety of things to do at play time. Some children chose to read in a quiet space, the conservatory. They have a choice of comics to choose from, including Beano and Pets World.
An enjoyable visit once again to Orrets Meadow, thank you.
Ian Patten 
Class 6 Governor.

